
 

 

 

 

Due to trouble downloading supporting documents on the 

application site for the Advance CTE Excellence in Action 

Award the Octorara Homeland Security & Protective Services 

Academy supporting documents were emailed to Nicole Howard 

on November 19, 2018 at 9:33 a.m. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Lisa M. McNamara 

 

Lisa McNamara 

Director of Career and Technical Education 

Octorara Area School District 

 

 


